

# **Riverview Middle**

# School Newsletter

"Happiness doesn't come from what we get, but what we give." -Ben Carson





RMS's Fill the Bus Campaign will start on Monday December 6th, 2021 & will go until Friday December 17th, 2021. Students are asked to bring in non-perishable items. The hallway that collects the most will be rewarded with a prize!



# Winter Wonderland Festival

RMS will be having a winter wonderland festival starting December 20th, 2021 till Dec 23rd, 2021.

Stay tuned for theme days & activities!

## \*\*\*Important Dates \*\*\*

November	30th	Report Cards
December	3rd	PD Day—No school for students
	3rd	Parent Teacher Interviews
	6th	Picture Retake Day
	9th	Holiday Dinner—pre-orders only
	20th-23rd	Winter Wonderland Festival
	23rd	Last Day before Christmas Break (Full Day)
January	7th	First Day Back—All Staff
	10th	First Day Back—All Students

It's that time of year again! ASD-E informs students & families of school closures due to weather around 6 a.m. via Twitter, radio announcements & Bus Planner Notifications, or call the SNOW Line at 856-SNOW(7669). Review our Storm Closure Procedures here: https://asdeast.nbed.ca/storm-closure/

# News

の無名

# Reminder that RMS is a closed campus—for our students safety they must be picked up by a parent or quardian



### VanGO Exhibit

We are excited to be a part of the VanGO! exhibition of 10 artworks from the New Brunswick Art Bank on tour to Anglophone schools. A partnership of the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development and the Department of Tourism, Heritage and Culture, the exhibition helps to familiarize students with the language of the visual arts and with original works of art by professional New Brunswick artists.





Recipes In A Jar Winners

Top seller goes to : Kolby Hamilton

Top class goes to : Mme. Bourque's Class



This year marks the Anglophone East School District's 22nd Annual Fill The Bus Campaign. We are excited to announce that this year's campaign is not only virtual, but our schools are back at it again with the collection of non-perishable food items! In partnership with the Food Depot Alimentaire, all donations will go directly towards School Food Programs which run in all 39 of our schools daily. More than ever, the FDA needs your support to provide our schools with healthy and delicious food for our students to ensure their bellies are full and their brains are fueled for a day of learning!

Thank you for all your support and continued commitment to your community. Over the years, ASD-E has collected approx. 560,000 pounds of food which translates to approx. \$1.65 million dollars.

## Physical Education News

A huge thank you to Mr. McManaman and Mme. Gautreau for coaching the RMS soccer teams. Both teams had great seasons and represented the school with pride!

Volleyball season is just getting stared. Congratulations to all students that were selected for the teams and a job well done to all that came to try-outs. Thank you to our coaches: Mr. Burkett, Mrs. Rempe, Mr. MacDougall, and Mr. Battis. Good luck to both teams!



The RMS Staff would like to wish you and your family a safe and happy holiday